
FRENCH QUARTER SAFETY & SIGNAGE - ST. MARKINGS PROJECT 

FQMD, in partnership with City of New Orleans, Department of Public Works, is undergoing FQ Residential Safety & Signage
Project for Street Markings in the French Quarter. This project is funded by Louisiana State Appropriations, to enhance safety
in the French Quarter. This project is an initiative of the FQMD Livability Committee.

FQMD has awarded through the State RFP process, to Credence Construction, LLC, who will begin work in May 2025 and
complete in June 2025.   The scope of this project is street markings, to address the safety a concern of our EMS vehicles
inability to move efficiently around illegally parked vehicles throughout the French Quarter. For a number of reasons, due to
poor visibility, degraded paint materials, long-term wear and tear, natural weathering, and many other factors. FQMD will add
brightly colored street markings to clearly identify where illegal parking is prohibited, together with corresponding signage to
increase visibility and standardize throughout the French Quarter.  Street markings will include the following:

No-parking areas 
Fire Lanes (Exhibit A)
Street corners “7’s” (Exhibit B)
Active driveways (Exhibit C)
Illegal Parking Signage

Project Objectives:
● Improve access for emergency response vehicles in the residential area
● Deter and prevent illegal parking on street corners with high-visibility street markings
● Deter and prevent illegal parking where driveways require access to the street
● Standardize street markings in the French Quarter
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